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To all students, 

We are pleased to announce that auditions are now open for Honesdale High School’s Musical 

Production of Disney’s The Little Mermaid. 

We encourage you to logon to our website http://bit.ly/hpacauditions and review a short YouTube video 

to meet your new director and see some of his past musical productions and successes.  Furthermore, 

you may read about your director in a short Off Stage Biography at the link above. 

Upcoming auditions for the show will be held in the Chorus and Band rooms at the high school on 

Tuesday, December 6 or Wednesday, December 7 from 3:00 PM – 6:00 PM for acting and musical roles, 

and Thursday, December 8 from 3:00 PM – 5:00 PM for featured dancer and dance company roles. We 

ask you to sign up on our website and complete your audition application online.  Audition space is 

limited each day.  Sign-ups are received on a first come first serve basis during online sign-ups. 

The show has many starring roles, featured roles, an ensemble cast, and dance opportunities. 

Only students of the Honesdale High School are entitled to audition and will be accepted for any role.  

Those who are cast should be able to spend at least two hours of practice every day, including some 

weekends until the production on February 17-19, 2017.  Students who have a full academic schedule 

and are busy with other extra-curricular activities are asked to talk with your parents and advisors about 

scheduling conflicts.  Your commitment demands time management with this musical production as a 

priority! 

At the private auditions, actors and actresses will be required to sing a selection from the show, which is 

available online, and will be reviewed with you at the evening of the audition.   

If you aspire for a role, you must audition on the dates listed above.  Actor/Actress casting will be posted 

by Friday, December 9, pick up script and materials on Monday, December 12 at 3:00 p.m., and the first 

company read-through will be held on Wednesday, December 21 at 3:00 p.m. 

If you are interested in auditioning, please complete the online audition form and prepare your 

monologue/song (Available on our website).  For inquiries or questions, please e-mail Mr. Scott D. Miller 

at smiller@honesdalepac.com. 

We look forward to seeing you at auditions! 

Sincerely, 

 

Scott D. Miller 

Director 
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